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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16th APRIL 2013 

 

 

Question 

“When is it intended to present the next activity report relating to public sector salaries over 

£100,000 (as agreed in P.59/2011)?” 

 

Answer 
 

P.59/2011 requires the States Employment Board (SEB) to make a quarterly report on 

applications for the recruitment to appointments with salaries over £100,000. The last report 

presented in March 2012 covered applications made during 2011.  

 

There had been insufficient activity to merit reporting on a quarterly basis, a judgement was 

therefore made to report on an annual basis. The P.59 report for 2012 is due to be reviewed by the 

SEB at their next meeting in May and will be presented to the States as soon as possible 

thereafter. SEB will also review the reporting time basis.  

 


